
Our beloved Fr. Marcos will be commemorated and we will have the blessing of a 

viewing of his open casket at St. Mark’s Cathedral on Thursday December 10th and 

Friday December 11th, during vespers from 7:00 to 9:00 PM. Attendance is by 

registration by visiting the church website stmarkstoronto.ca or directly by going to this 

link stmarkstoronto.ca/dl 

The funeral service will be part of the Divine Liturgy as per the church rites on Saturday 

December 12th, 2020 and will be limited to the family, clergy and dignitaries, due to the 

current Covid-19 restrictions. Attendance is strictly by invitation only. 

Fr. Marcos is the husband of Mrs. Suzan Marcos, the father of Gregory Marcos (Sylvia 

Marcos) and Dina Philips (Hany Philips), and the grandfather of Catherine, David, Steven 

and Mary-Ellen.
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